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normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com

From: normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com
Sent: Saturday, December 21, 2024 1:30 PM
To: Steven Lichliter Airport Manager
Cc: 'jason.leslie@ormondbeach.org'; 'kristin.deaton@ormondbeach.org'; Lori Tolland; 

Harold Brileyh; J Brower County Manager; Jarleene Ormond Beach Observer; Tim Cone 
Tomoka Estates; 'jaime.broere722@gmail.com'; 'Debbie Chandler'

Subject: Airplanes not following the Ormond Beach Voluntary Noise Abatement Path Dec. 7, 8, 
13 and 17, 2024

Attachments: O.B.Noise.Abatement.Log.up.to.Dec.17.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Attached is a complaint for aircraft not complying with the Ormond Beach Airport voluntary noise 
abatement path for 4 days: Dec. 7, 8, 13 and 17.  
 
All the flights were taking off from west to east.  Phoenix East and Embry Riddle University continues 
to ignore the noise abatement path.   
AND, Dec. 13 I noted many of the flights taking off were turning over the residential areas anywhere 
frome 425 feet to 575 feet, just a little over the length of a football field.  Not being a pilot I can still 
view this as being quite dangerous if the aircraft has a power problem and tries to return to the 
airport.  Normally flights are about 800 or 900 foot when they fly over our houses.  I am also noticing 
that many aircraft occasionally reset their transponder to show a new flight.  Maybe to throw 
observers off on how many times they fly over houses.   
 
A rough count I did shows  
Dec 13 – 57  
Dec. 17 - 61 
 
Again, I am aware of the restrictions that the City has no control over the aircraft once they leave the 
airport.  But a little courtesy from the flight schools would be nice.  Cool weather, standing outside 
and I can’t hear my wife sometimes talking 15 feet away because of the plane going over us.   
 
Norman Echelberry 
1032 Shockney Dr 
Ormond Beach FL 32174 
normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com 
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